
      

 

                 Weekly Newsletter  

       May 16, 2025 

 

Families, 

 

Congratulations to all of our 8th grade students! You have been wonderful leaders for the past 

school year. We are so proud of all of you have accomplished and look forward to all the great 

things you will do in the future. 

Student Council Officers for the 2025 -2026 school year: Congratulations! 

President- Bennett Schumacher 

Vice President- Karly Peters 

Secretary- Carley Peterson 

Treasurer – Bryce Cors 

Spirit Chair – Aleah Walls 

A big thank you on behalf of all the faculty and staff of Our Saviour School for the 

wonderful Teacher Appreciation Week.  We truly felt loved and appreciated throughout 

the entire week.  To those parents that helped in any way - THANK YOU.  We know there 

were so many of you that organized, donated, decorated and we can't tell you how much it 

meant to us!  We love the children we teach, and we love our time with your 

children.  Thank you for the wonderful way to end our school year. 

Dreams Tickets: On Monday, your child should be bringing home a Dreams Ticket Agent 

packet.  You may begin selling your Dreams tickets on June 1st.  If you don't receive a ticket 

packet, please contact Amy White (awhite@oss-shamrocks.com).  The Dreams office will be 

open 10-4 beginning Monday, June 2nd.  Thank you for helping to support this important 

fundraiser for our children's Catholic education!  

Save the date for Vacation Bible School: The Our Saviour Vacation Bible School will be June 

15- June 19th.  It will run in the evening from 6-8 pm. More information will be coming home 

soon. 
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 The 8th graders participated in the Morgan County Bar Association’s annual essay 

contest, writing about what the U.S. Constitution does for us. Kiley Glaenzer earned 2nd place 

and Kaylin Rohn earned 3rd place.  Congratulations girls!! 

 End of year items: Please make sure you return all library books. Also, please make sure you 

pay for your lunch and after-school balances. Any unpaid balances will be deducted from your 

FACTS account in June. 

To help with planning vacations for next year, we have the following tentative dates:  

 

August 11 –Meet & greet – 2:30- 6:00 

August 12 – Meet and greet – 8:30-4:30 

August 13 – First Day of School K-8 

August 15th and August 18th – Pre K camp 8:05 to 11:00am 

August 19th – Pre K begins 

September 1 – Labor Day No school 

October 13 – Columbus Day No School 

October 24 – No School 

November 26- 30 – Thanksgiving break 

December 20 – January 5th Christmas Break 

February 6 – No School Faculty Retreat 

February 16 – Presidents Day No School 

April 3- April 12 – Spring Break 

May 14 – 8th grade Graduation 

May 15 - Last Day for Pre K 

May 18- Last Day for K-7 

May 19-May 22nd – Emergency Days 

 

Athletic Positions:  

1. We are looking for an Athletic Coordinator for Home Sporting Events for the 

2025/2026 school year. We are looking for someone to supervise softball, baseball, girls’ 

basketball, boys’ basketball, and volleyball. We know this is a large effort for one person, 

so we are hoping that we can find several individuals who would be interested in 

supervising a sporting event or two. This is a stipend position. If you are interested or 

would like more information, please contact Pat Gibson at 

pgibson@oursaviourshamrocks.com 

 

 

2. Basketball Cheer Coach, Girls Basketball Coach, and Volleyball Coach- The following 

coaching positions have opened at Our Saviour School. Please contact Pat Gibson at  

pgibson@oursaviourshamrocks.com 

 
 
 

Have a safe and wonderful memory making summer, 

Mrs. Amy Evans 
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Dates to Remember: 

 

May 19- Last day for k-7, Mass at 8:20, Awards 9:30, Dismissal 11:30 

May 21 – Parent Club – Art/Science lab at 6:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


